
 

 

Post-16 Results 2018 

 
 

We are delighted with our A Level results this year. Qualifications at            

post-16 have become much more demanding, but our students were more           

than a match for the increased challenges they faced. Improvements were           

seen at most LAT academies with high-achieving academies, such as          

Longfield Academy in Kent, which was rated outstanding for its sixth form            

by Ofsted in April 2018, enjoying continued success. 

 

Our academic results rose this year across the Trust with an average C             

grade for all qualifications. Overall, more than 98% of students completed           

the courses they started two years ago, with very high numbers accessing            

their preferred onward university or apprenticeship destinations. Students enjoyed similar success in            

vocational and technical programmes. 

 

We are enormously grateful for the superb efforts of students, staff and our supportive parents for                

the impressive outcomes we have enjoyed today. LAT is now responsible for eight post-16 centres               

across Kent, Medway and SE London; it is a great privilege to be shaping the lives of so many young                    

adults across a wide range of schools and local authorities. 

 

Simon Beamish 

Chief Executive 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

The Leigh Academy  
 

 

At The Leigh Academy we are proud of our Post 16 results again this summer.               

Despite the challenges of the new more rigorous courses our students have            

achieved well. A high number of our students have been successful in gaining             

places at their first choice universities. We are delighted that our students have             

100% pass rate in our vocational courses with an average grade of Distinction. In              

our A Levels we have achieved above national average in maths, photography,            

fine art and textiles. Julia Collins, Principal said “ I am so proud of our students,                

who have worked with dedication over the last two years in Post 16, in partnership with our                 

committed staff and support from parents and carers. Congratulations to you all and wishing you all                

the very best in the future.” 

 

 

 

Mr Lindars, Head of Darwin College, celebrating some of the successes with Darwin students.  

Athavan Ramalingam - A in maths, A in Dutch, merit in engineering and an E in physics and is going                    

to going to university after a gap year. 

Jake Hatch C in business, B in finance and a distinction in ICT and is going to University of East Anglia                     

to study accountancy and finance. 

Annabel Aitkin - C in business, B in English literature and B in history and going to read English at                    

university. 

 



 

 

Hannah Vanstone, opening her results with Mrs Julia Collins, Principal, gained B in fine art, B in                 

graphic communications and C in product design and is delighted with her results and looking               

forward to her gap year, before studying engineering design at Coventry University.  

 

 

Chloe Barton with Mr Forcella Burton, Director of Post-16 - A in photography, distinction in health                

and social care and distinction in ICT will be taking up a position in the NHS 

 




